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Q: Why did I get this?  

A: Clackamas Soil and Water Conservation District is a non-regulatory organization. We offer grants 
and loans to residents of Clackamas County for the repair or replacement of their old septic 
systems. You received this RFQ because your septic business is licensed with DEQ in Clackamas, 
Marion, Multnomah, or Yamhill County. There is no requirement to complete this RFQ, nor does 
completion impact your license status in any way.  

 

Q: What are the criteria for getting on the list? 

The scoring matrix is shown on the RFQ Narrative.  

 

Q: I don’t have 3 or more references from projects completed within the last two years. How should 
I report? 

A: The application states that if you have fewer references to please provide an explanation.  

 

A typo on the webform application was fixed from $5,000,000 to $500,000.  


